From: Yeung, Raymond

Sent: 13 February 2017 13:02

To: Planning

Subject: 12 Saint Mark's Crescent, NW1 7TS Reference: 2017/0164/P
Hello,

Please see this email , earlier objection from no.22 now withdrawn.
Thanks

Ray

From: Dee GeorgisWright

Sent: 13 February 2017 12:54

To: Yeung, Raymond

Subject: 12 Saint Mark's Crescent, NW1 7TS Reference: 2017/0164/P

Hi Raymond

| believe you are the Planning Officer on the above application. | met with Michael and Aimmee yesterday and they
kindly took me through the plans to clarify them for me. What was not understandable from examining the plans on
the Planning website was that the extension width has been reduced on the immediate neighbours side and
therefore offering number 11 greater privacy. They also showed me that the repairs to the front glazing were
essential and ensure that the presentation at the front was much more sympathetic. | am satisfied that all these

things address the concerns | raised on the Comments section of the website. | would therefore like to withdraw my
objections as | feel they have addressed all.

Please acknowledge receipt of this.
Thanks.

Kind regards

Dee Wright

22 St Mark’s Crescent, NW1 7TU



